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Oregon's vote-by-mail is one of the most democratic systems in existence.   Much of 

Oregon is rural with long distances between the voters and the poling places.   Vote-

by-mail corrected that issue by allowing voters to mail in their ballots. 

Also, having the election information sent to homes allows voters a good opportunity 

to examine the issues and the candidates.  

Changing the system and demanding in-person voting will deter many eligible voters 

from voting.   This is unnecessary and appears to be an attempt to decrease the 

number of voters and votes in elections.    

The claims of voter fraud have been disproven many times.  The attempts to 

gerrymander and limit voters' rights have increased. 

Support democracy and vote NO on this bill.  


